
ATTENTION!
You are invited to an ASAA

Town Hall
ASAA will be providing a brief

inservice on Para and Unified in
Track and Field and how to get

your students involved 



Who is Invited: Anyone interested in
learning about Para or

Unified Track and Field 

When: Tuesday April 25, 2023 @
4:00pm

Where: A Zoom meeting will be
held online

Why:
To learn how you can
promote competitive

opportunities and inclusion
for students in sport


